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Six Boeing 737-800s Purchased by Pegasus Aviation Finance Company

Six new Boeing Next-Generation 737-800s will be added to the Pegasus Aviation Finance Company fleet from
2006. The new airplanes will bring the Pegasus Next-Generation 737 fleet to 30 airplanes. The global customer
base of the Next-Generation 737 family will allow the lessor to quickly place the new airplanes with airline
customers. The Next-Generation 737 is the latest series of the world's most popular jetliner family.
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For further information:
Boeing Commercial Airplanes Communications
206-852-3327




